
 
18/07/2022 

 

Extreme Temperatures 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Conditions in many of our schools today have certainly been challenging and we would like to thank our 

Pathfinder Pupils for their maturity in coping with the heat. 

 

We are aware that there will be little respite tonight, consequently your children may be affected 

adversely by the heat.  Temperatures tomorrow (Tuesday 19th July) are forecast to be similar, with this in 

mind if you feel that your child’s health will suffer as a consequence we would advise that you keep them 

at home and call your child’s schools absence line as normal.   

 

Alternatively, if you would like your children to attend during the morning with the option of picking them 

up before lunch at12.30pm, please let the school know. Buses have been scheduled for 12.30pm to 

collect pupils. There will be no scheduled buses at 3:00pm.  

 

Schools will continue to operate as normal throughout and absences due to heat will be authorised. 

 

The forecast for Wednesday 20th July is looking more normal for the time of year, we look forward to seeing 

everybody back in school to enjoy the end of the academic year. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

          

 

Ann Davey          

Chief Executive        

Pathfinder Schools           

 

 


